

February 16, 2021

Dear GCS Families, Faculty and Staff,

The District was informed yesterday that an elementary school student has tested positive for COVID-19. This student is from the same household as the case that was shared on Friday, February 12th.

The last time that this individual was on campus was Friday, February 12th. Per our health and safety protocols, Greenville Central School District has been in communication with the local departments of health to assist with the contact tracing process. Parents of students who are identified as being potentially exposed will be contacted by both the District and the Department of Health.

Privacy laws restrict the District from disclosing or confirming any personally identifiable information.

It is important to continue to maintain personal awareness of COVID-19 symptoms and get tested if experiencing any symptoms.

Sincerely,

Tammy J. Sutherland Superintendent of Schools